TO: BSAG Members

FROM: Reporting Committee

RE: Business Process Improvement ltem 3

The eTicket and elV systems have been updated to allow users with an active UGA MyID to view
transactions and supporting documentation that have posted to the general ledger. The links with

instructions to view the documentation in each system are listed below:

eTicket System - http://www.busfin.uga.edu/accounting/Browse Processed Tickets.pdf
elV System - http://www.busfin.uga.edu/accounting/eJV_Search Instructions.pdf

This implementation was a result of a suggestion identified as item 3 on the list of business process
improvements (BPI). With the update to both systems, it is recommended this item be noted as
complete. Please provide any input or feedback regarding this update to Allison Davis at
ahdavis@uga.edu.

An announcement will be posted to the Business Services listserv this week. Thank you.



